
  FOREST GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL	
  presents: 

 GROWING BODIES 
 OPEN MINDS  

 Presentation – February 26, 2014 
  

  
Dreading having "the Talk?" 

Sighing in relief that you don't have to yet? 

  Actually, you do. Now. 
Human Sexuality is so much more than just the awkward-to-explain "Act.”  
It involves speaking correct language, offering age-appropriate knowledge and 
setting the stage for positive self-awareness in the wider world. 
  

With humour and realism, Public Health Nurse Mary Hall, guides parents in 
healthy, continual dialogue with your child. Whether puberty is around the corner 
or years away, whether you are confident or cringe, this evening seminar is an 
important parenting tool in raising and guiding today's youth. 
  
 
When:    Wednesday February 26, 2014 

Time:     7 - 9 pm  

Where:  Forest Glen Public School Library 
  
*If you talk to your kids when they're young and honest,  
they'll talk to you when they're teens and questioning.* 
  
Please RSVP by Friday, February 21st  
 
 
Please fill out the bottom of this page and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher so 
that we have an idea of how many parents to expect at the presentation. Thank you! 
 
 
 

STUDENT’S NAME        HOMEROOM TEACHER 
 
 
 

    YOUR NAME                 # OF ADULTS ATTENDING 

Let’s talk! 
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